
Carbon Management Plan 

Path to Zero 

Strategic principles and plan for the delivery of a net-zero carbon footprint 

Bangor University declared a climate emergency in June 2019, at a time when the Welsh Government 

acknowledged the challenge of climate change



b) room and location air conditioning systems. Such units will, where practicable, be 
replaced by air moving and other building modifications. All existing units will be 
reviewed between 2022 and 2025 and unnecessary or inappropriate units adapted, 
removed, or replaced, and from 2025 no new system will be installed without a clear and 
defendable case for their installation. 

6. work with staff, students, Colleges, Schools, Research Teams and Services to evaluate and 
reduce energy and water use. To aid understanding, the University will: 

a) provide each School and major Service with a breakdown of their energy and water 
usage. 

b) promote energy and water 
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